


session was presented by representatives from University of the Pacific, specifically the director 

of student recruitment, Christopher Lozano. In his presentation, he outlined the ten concentration 

offered at the Eberhardt School of Business; the most intriguing to me were Accounting, Arts & 

Entertainment, and Management Information Systems. This in-depth exposure to the 

concentrations of business administration has swayed me to keep it as an option for my major, 

and while I would still like to explore, I can confidently say that business admin. is a strong 

contender thanks to this conference. That being said, I am interested in pursuing a degree in 

business administration at UC Irvine and University of the Pacific since they are the two schools 


